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RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Hi
My concern is the ability of the larger vessels to maneuver in such a confined space and their
effect on the sea grass beds . These vessels will need to use powerful bow and stern
thrusters to turn and the wash from those will damage the sea grass beds . North Harbour is
used by a lot of people for recreational fishing in smaller boats and kayaks these vessels will
be a risk of capsizing in the wash of 30 metre boats .
I run a fishing charter business and have fished these areas for the last 25 years so have
plenty of knowledge of the environs

Regards
Stuart




